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safety 
first
Due to the COVID 
pandemic we have some 
protocols in place to 
keep people safe and 
to reduce the risk of 
spreading infection. 

If you intend to join us 
for the evening, we are 
asking people to follow 
the following guidelines:
n you only attend if 

your child is in Year 6. 
Year 5 students will 
have the opportunity 
to visit next year.

n students are 
accompanied by two 
adults only and siblings 
do not attend (if there 
are issues with this 
please get in touch)

n visitors will be asked 
to wear masks when 
in the building, to 
regularly sanitise 
hands, and to 
maintain distancing 
where possible

n there will be a one way 
route in place where 
our students will guide 
you around our school. 
We ask that you remain 
with your student 
guide at all times. 

If you are displaying 
COVID symptoms you 
must not attend. 

All materials relating 
to admissions will be 
available on our website 
for you to view at your 
own convenience.

Open Evening schedule
Mr Barber will be speaking 
at three different points 
during the evening and we 
are asking that students of 
specific schools attend at 
their allocated slot only.

For students of Poppleton 
Ousebank, Carr Junior 
and Poppleton Road, 

we ask that you attend 
between 6pm and 7pm 
only. The talk for you will 
be at 6.30pm or 7pm.

For students of all other 
schools, we ask that you 
attend between 7pm and 
8pm. The talks for you will 
be at either 7pm or 7.30pm.

We are really looking forward 
to showing Year 6 children and 
their parents around the school.
There will be two entry 
points to school. When you 
arrive you will be directed 
to either reception or the 
Hive entrance. The car park 
is very full on the evening 
and so we ask parents 
to park off-site and walk 

into the school grounds.
If you have any accessibility  

requirements for the 
walking route or for parking, 
or any questions relating 
to the evening, please 
get in touch with us via 
hello@mce.hslt.academy
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